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Dates To  
Remember 

 
2/19-Board Of  

Education Meeting, 

6:30 p.m., 

     Board Room 
 

2/29-High School  

 Musical, Grease,  

 7:00 pm, Auditorium 
 

3/1-High School  

 Musical, Grease,  

2:00 pm, Auditorium 

Almond-Bancroft School District  
Mission Statement 

 

The Almond-Bancroft School District,  
with support of families and community members, 

will provide a safe and supportive learning 
environment, which challenges and prepares each 

student for success today and tomorrow. 

Almond-Bancroft School District  
Vision Statement 

 

We are a collaborative community focused on 
continued growth in opportunities, choices, and 
expectations for all students.  We prepare self-

motivated and responsible students to become well
-rounded and successful citizens. 

Almond-Bancroft 

School District 
 

Penny Boileau 

District Administrator 
 

Jeff Rykal 

PK-12 Principal 
 

Sandra Ciula 

PK-12 Dean of Students 
 

Andria Bena 

Special Ed Director/

Psychologist 

 

School Board 

President: 

Bonnie Warzynski 

Vice President: 

Debbie Bradley 

Treasurer: 

John Ruzicka 

Clerk: 

Kim Weiss 

Directors: 

Keith Dernbach 

Eugene Fosmire  

 Winter in Wisconsin can bring all sorts of weather from extreme 
cold, blowing snow, mild sunny days, or even freezing rain.  For me, the 
best part about being in the midst of winter is thinking about summer 
school.  I also enjoy this time of year as it is when we start to plan for 
next year, which is always refreshing and invigorating.  We are 
committed to providing excellent opportunities for our students to learn 

and grow, so we are excited to present information on some possible changes to our 4-year
-old kindergarten program and also to present our summer school. 
 
 We are requesting input from parents and community members as we consider a 
new delivery model for our 4-year-old kindergarten (4K) program.  As part of our 
commitment to excellence in education for our children, we are seeking to develop a 
program that will provide more consistency in learning.  Currently, our 4K students attend 
school two full days each week.  This leaves gaps in learning time; therefore time is being 
used to review and re-learn material rather than to expand and enrich learning.  We 
propose offering 4K programming four days each week in ½ day sessions in conjunction 
with an option for parents to enroll their children in an Extended Learning Center right here 
in school the other half of the day creating an all-day experience.  Please read the 
information about our proposal in this newsletter and send us your feedback.  We would 
love to hear from you. 
 
 Summer school is creeping up on us.  In order to be prepared, we must start the 
planning process.  Our purpose for offering summer school is to provide our students with 
opportunities to “play to learn” through engagement, enrichment, and exploration.  All 
students attending summer school will participate in a variety of activities incorporating 
recreation, sports, culture, the fine arts, literature, and STEM (science, technology, 
engineering and math). There will also be other fun activities based on the natural curiosity 
students have to learn about the world around them.  They will inquire, discover, 
experiment, create, build, and achieve.  Watch for registration and join us for the fun! 
 

Happy Valentine’s Day! 

 
 
 
Dr. Penny L. Boileau 

Notes from the District Administrator 
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    PreK-12 Principal Message 

Common Denominator 

Jeff Rykal 
PreK-12 Principal 

 

 First, let me start out by saying that I’m a self-proclaimed math nerd, but I do recognize 
the phrase “common denominator” may have just brought back some not so pleasant memories 

from your school age years.  However, with the month of February upon us, I’ve been thinking about Valentines 
Day, a time to recognize those that mean the most to us. Now in my twentieth year in education, the common 
denominator that I’ve found when working with parents is … the love for their child.  As a parent myself, that 
unconditional love for my children is what drives me to do my best to provide them with the opportunities they 
need to be successful when they leave the nest.   
 

 At Almond-Bancroft Schools, we recognize our parents’ love for their children, as well as our parents’ drive 
for providing their children with the best possible educational opportunities.  We, as educators, are always trying 
new ways to reach our students and finding new activities and opportunities to help drive their growth. One such 
opportunity that is new this school year is our students' ability to earn credits through Mid-State Technical College 
through Dual Credit course offerings.  Also being used more regularly is our access to online coursework. The 
online offerings allow us to increase the students’ ability to explore different areas of interest, helping steer them in 
new directions as they plan for life after high school.   
 

During my fifteen years as Almond-Bancroft’s principal, I’ve worked with students with widely varied 
expectations for themselves.  I’ve worked with students who are highly driven and push themselves hard 
everyday. I’ve also worked with students who we do our very best to motivate and help them find their way, even if 
it means dragging them over the finish line kicking and screaming.  Even though these students are very different, 
what they do have in common is parents who love them. Just like these students’ parents, every educator at 
Almond-Bancroft is dedicated to helping students find success.   

 

 In this season of love, we recognize the common denominator among all our families … the unconditional 
love for our children.  Let that love drive you to demand the best from Almond-Bancroft Schools. Your children 

Hi there! My name is Shelby Weber 
and I am beyond excited to become 
the new K-12 Art Instructor in the 
Almond-Bancroft School District!  
 

I recently graduated from UW-
Oshkosh with my bachelors of 
science in Art Education with a minor 
in Spanish. I look forward to forming 
meaningful connections with the 
students, and providing them with 
engaging experiences that will 
translate to success throughout their 
lives. I am dedicated to providing 

each student with the best possible tools to succeed, while 
pushing them to go places they never thought were imaginable.  
 

Outside of school, I enjoy making art of my own, going to my 
parents’ farm in Wild Rose, hiking, camping, going fishing, and 
spending time with my friends and family. I cannot wait to get 
into the classroom and get things rolling! 
 

 

Almond-Bancroft is excited to introduce ... 
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November and December-Middle School Students of the Month 

Every month, teachers nominate students from each 
grade for positive behavior throughout the month.  Our 
middle school students of the month for the month of 
November and December are.......   
 

6th grade: Hayden Rykal 
Hayden does a good job on school work, is a positive 
influence, and is goofy with a great sense of humor. 
 

7th grade: Keagen Nigh 
Keagen is polite, wants to learn, kind and friendly to 
others, helpful to teachers and classmates, and 
responsible with his time and school work. 
 

8th grade: Azrael Reisner 
Azrael is always willing to help out, participate in class, 
and has a good attitude. She is a determined learner, 
cheerful, and responsible. 
 

6th grade: Jonah Caldwell 
Jonah is kind, well mannered, a hard worker, 
respectful, and responsible. He takes responsibility for 
his actions and his school work. Jonah is considerate 
and willing to help in any way. 
 

7th grade: Dalton Clark 
Dalton continues to stay on task, get his work done, 
and be helpful to others in the classroom. He is 
outgoing, friendly, and a joy to have in class. Dalton 
has a positive attitude and tries his best. 
 

8th grade: Ethan Sterling 

 

W-I-T-H-E-R-S, the ridge 
on a horse that falls 
between its shoulder 
bones, was the 
championship word 
deciding this year’s district 
spelling bee.  On Friday 
afternoon, January 10th, 
6th grader Alyssa Borski 
correctly spelled “withers” 
to win the 2020 spelling 
bee. Congratulations to 
Alyssa Borski and fellow 
6th grader Emalee 
Petrick, who placed first 

and second respectively in the 4th-8th grade 
competition.  Good luck to both girls as they will be 
representing our district in the Regional Bee held on 
February 12th, in Wild Rose. A big thank you to Mrs. 
Kim Weiss for facilitating our spelling bee as well as 
to Mr. Tom Collins for judging and making this year’s 
bee a successful and exciting event. 
 

2020 Middle School Spelling Bee June 2020 Washington D.C. Trip Update 
 
We have 34 very excited eighth and ninth graders looking forward 
to their trip to Washington D.C.!  The group will be traveling to 
D.C. in June via a Lamers Bus and will spend three nights in the 
city.  Over the course of four days, students will visit national 
landmarks such as Gettysburg, Mount Vernon, Arlington National 
Cemetery, as well as the major presidential and war monuments 
and memorials and so much more! 
 
Student travelers have been busy raising support and educating 
themselves about the sites they will visit.  The six-day, five-night 
trip does come at a cost. 
If you would like 
additional information 
about our trip, how you 
can help sponsor a 
student traveler, sponsor 
a student who otherwise 
wouldn’t be able to travel, 
or make any amount of 
donation toward the trip 
please contact me or our 
district office.  The all-
inclusive price of the trip 
is $550 per student.   
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Almond-Bancroft School District  

Pre-Kindergarten Programming Survey 
 

In order to increase academic consistency for our Pre-Kindergarten students, the Almond-Bancroft School 

District is currently looking into changing the Pre-Kindergarten program.  However, we are seeking parental 

and community input before any decisions are made.  Please take a few moments to read through the 

proposed changes below and answer the survey questions on the attached sheet.  Feel free to share this 

proposal with other community members and add their comments as well.  If you need additional copies 

of this survey, please call Penny Boileau at (715) 366-2941 ext. 418.  The survey is also offered online, and 

you can find the link on the School District’s website.  The survey is being kept anonymous in order to 

promote honest feedback and your opinion is greatly appreciated.  If you, or another community 

member, do not have a Pre-Kindergarten student, please answer the questions as if you did.  We are 

asking that surveys be completed and returned/submitted by Friday, February 14th in order to review these 

surveys and present the information at the February School Board Meeting. 
 

CURRENT PROGRAMMING – 2 Full Days:  Currently, the Pre-Kindergarten program is run two full days a 

week.  One group of students attends on Mondays and Wednesdays while the other group attends on 

Tuesdays and Thursdays.  Bussing is offered to all students for both morning pick-up and afternoon drop-off.  

Fridays are non-student days.  
 

PROPOSED PROGRAMMING – 4 Half Days:  Students would attend Monday through Thursday, with one 

group attending in the mornings and one group attending in the afternoons (exact times to be 

determined).  Bussing would continue to be offered to all students for both morning pick-up and afternoon 

drop-off; however, mid-day bussing would NOT be offered.  Parents would either have the option to pick-

up/drop-off their child at that mid-day transition time OR take advantage of an Extended Learning Center 

(ELC), free of charge, housed within the school building.  If using the ELC option, Pre-Kindergarten students 

would be in the building the same times as K-12 students, but their time would be split between the Pre-

Kindergarten Classroom and an Extended Learning Center.  Furthermore, bussing would be available to 

them for the morning pick-up and afternoon drop-off times, with the other students.  Fridays would 

continue to be a non-student day (meaning the ELC would not be available). 
 

*With this change in programming, students would CONTINUE to follow the District calendar; they would 

not attend class or ELC on “No School” days.  Additionally, there would be no class or ELC during breaks, 

including summer. 
 

*The District’s goal would be to offer the ELC at no cost to resident families.  However, there would continue 

to be a cost for meals if students eat breakfast, lunch, and snack each day.  The meals would be provided 

through the School Meal Program. 
 

**More specific details of the Extended Learning Center will be developed if the Pre-Kindergarten 

programming changes take place.  The AB School District will inform families of those details. 

BOARD OF EDUCATION           
Bonnie Warzynski, President  
Debbie Bradley, Vice President  
John Ruzicka, Treasurer 
Kim Weiss, Clerk  
Keith Dernbach, Director 
Eugene Fosmire, Director  
Brad Garner, Director  

          DISTRICT ADMINISTRATOR 
Penny Boileau 

  PK-12 PRINCIPAL 
  Jeff Rykal 

  SPECIAL ED DIRECTOR/
PSYCHOLOGIST 

Andria Bena 
PK-12 DEAN OF STUDENTS 

Sandra Ciula 

1336 ELM STREET ALMOND, WI 54909 
www.abschools.k12.wi.us 

Phone 715-366-2941  
District Office Fax 715-366-2940 Secondary Office Fax 715-366-2943  

The School District of Almond-Bancroft does not discriminate against any person on the basis of sex, race, religion, national origin, 

ancestry, creed, pregnancy, marital or parental status, sexual orientation, or physical, mental, emotional, learning disability or handicap 

in its educational programs and activities. 
 

http://www.abschools.k12.wi.us
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 Pre-Kindergarten Programming Survey   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Which programming would you prefer? 

_____ 2 Days – Students attend TWO FULL days a week; only in Pre-K classroom. 

_____ 4 Days – Students attend FOUR FULL days a week; time is split between the Pre-K classroom 

and the Extended Learning Center, provided free of charge by school district.  (The full day is 

optional; parents CAN transport their child if they prefer only a half-day in the Pre-K classroom.) 

_____ Either is fine with me. 

Comments: 

______________________________________________________________________________________

______________________________________________________________________________________

______________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

If the program is changed to 4 Half Days, would you use the Extended 

Learning Center?  Why or why not?  

_______________________________________________________________________________

_______________________________________________________________________________

_______________________________________________________________________________

_______________________________________________________________________________

_______________________________________________________________________________

_______________________________________________________________________________ 

Turn over for more questions. 

Thank you for taking the time to provide us with your feedback. 

Surveys need to be completed by Friday, February 14, 2020. 

If you would prefer to submit an online survey, it can be found on the District Homepage, under the 

“Soar With Eagle Pride” heading. 

If you prefer to fill out the paper form, you can either return it to the School District with your student 

OR surveys may be mailed to: 

Dr. Penny Boileau 

1336 Elm Street 

Almond, WI 54909 

Pre-Kindergarten Programming Survey  
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 Pre-Kindergarten Programming Survey   

What POSITIVE outcomes do you see this change bringing? (The Pros)  

____________________________________________________________________________________

____________________________________________________________________________________

____________________________________________________________________________________

____________________________________________________________________________________

____________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

What NEGATIVE outcomes do you see this change bringing? (The Cons)  

____________________________________________________________________________________

____________________________________________________________________________________

____________________________________________________________________________________

____________________________________________________________________________________

____________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Please feel free to add any other comments, questions, and/or concerns you 

may have with this proposed change. 

____________________________________________________________________________________

____________________________________________________________________________________

____________________________________________________________________________________

____________________________________________________________________________________

____________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Pre-Kindergarten Programming Survey  
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Reading Nook 

 

Time for a Story 

Want to spend time with your youngster, build her reading skills, and help her learn to love 
books?  You can do all three when you read aloud. Here are suggestions. 

 

Read Regularly 

Try to read to your child every day.  You might aim for 10-15 minutes of bedtime reading for a peaceful end to the day.  Bring 
along a book, and read to her during a sibling’s sports practice. Or curl up together with a book when you get home from 
work. 

 

Take Turns Choosing Books 

Your youngster may want to hear old favorites again and again.  Use your turn for new titles and variety, such as nonfiction or 
poetry. 

 

Let Her Participate 

Ask your child to turn the pages while you read.  Also, she can finish sentences that rhyme or fill in words she knows.  Go 
slowly so she has time to understand the story and look at the illustrations.  She’ll enjoy read-aloud time more if she plays an 
active role. 

 

Be Playful 
You can use different voices for different characters (a high, squeaky voice for a mouse or a deep, booming voice for a 
horse).  Or substitute your youngster's name for the main character's name, and use family members’ names for other 
characters. 

 

NOTE: You do not have to be an expert reader-your child will love it when you read aloud because it’s you. 

Information from Reading Connection  

Elementary Book Trivia 

 

We are happy to announce we have 104 contestants signed up for the Book Trivia Contest! 
Thank you for supporting this wonderful literacy activity.  
 

On Friday, March 13th, the Almond-Bancroft Elementary will be hosting their first book trivia 
contest.  Students are currently reading the books in preparation for the big day. 
   
Volunteers Needed 

To help make our contest a success, we are looking for volunteers to help during the contest on March 13th.  We 
can’t hold the contest without your help! And students love to see your faces! A volunteer sign-up form will be 

Eat Breakfast at School! 
 

Mornings can be really crazy…the alarm doesn’t go off…the kids don’t want to get up…there’s no time to eat breakfast 

before the bus comes…or they’re just not ready to eat. Or maybe your teenager grabs a can of soda and a candy bar on the 

way to school. If this sounds like your house, we have good news for you. 
 

Breakfast is served at school! School breakfast will energize your child’s day and provide them with a healthy start. A 

nutritious breakfast helps students be more alert so they can learn more in class, and has plenty of vitamins and nutrients for a 

strong and healthy body. 
 

Breakfast at school is affordable, too. If you qualify for free and reduced price meals, you also qualify for the breakfast 

program, with no additional paperwork. You can’t find a healthy breakfast at such a low cost anywhere else.  
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Book, Music, and 

Lyrics by  

Jim   

Jacobs   

Warren 

Casey 
& 

Saturday, February 29
th

 – 7:00 PM 

Sunday, March 1
st

 – 2:00 PM 

At the Almond-Bancroft Auditorium   1336 Elm Street 

 

Grease is presented by special arrangement with Samuel French, Inc.,  

a Concord Theatricals Company. 

Almond-Bancroft High School Presents 

Tickets 

available 

at the 

door! 

Adults - 

$10.00 

Students/

Seniors - 

$7.00 

MEET THE CAST: 
 
MISS LYNCH - Grace Dachel 
PATTY SIMCOX - Monica Hererra 
EUGENE FLORCZYK - Ty Huntington 
JAN - Riley Stiles 
MARTY - Melissa Perzinski 
BETTY RIZZO - Ella Winn 
DOODY - Cauy Huntington 
ROGER - Matt Selenske 
KENICKIE - Ben Colombe 
SONNY LATIERRI - Ethan Heinz 
FRENCHY - Chloee Dernbach 
SANDY DUMBROWSKI - Makayla Perzinski 
DANNY ZUKO - Jackson Beggs 
VINCE FONTAINE - Kenny Gaspar-Diaz 
JOHNNY CASINO - Johnny Luna  

CAN YOU HELP… 

This year's musical is Grease, and we are 
looking for some costume pieces and 
props.  We need black leather jackets, 
50's style prom dresses (or old prom 
dresses we can cut up to make them), a 
portable record player, poodle skirts or 
other girls' clothing, and crinolines.   

Any help would be appreciated!  Please 
contact Toni Schumacher at 715-366-
2941 ext. 310 or by email 
at tschumacher@abschools.k12.wi.us.   

mailto:tschumacher@abschools.k12.wi.us
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Attention Almond Friends and Family: 

ORDER YOUR VALENTINE’S DAY GRAMS! 
Order a Rose, Plush, or Lollipop for your special someone for Valentine’s Day! 
 

Starting Monday February 3rd and continuing through Friday, February 14th, 

Students, Parents, and Staff can purchase candy grams for delivery. Candy grams will be delivered 

at the end of the day on February 7th and the 14th. (If students are absent they will be delivered 

the next delivery day). Please fill out the form below and return it to the office or Mr. Nowinski the 

Student Council advisor.   

 

ABHS STUDENT COUNCIL SINGING BIRTHDAY GRAMS 
 

ABHS Student Council will deliver a singing birthday gram to your favorite Student/Staff member on their birthday by the end of the day. 
PLEASE ALLOW 24 HOUR NOTICE BEFORE DELIVERY ON BIRTHDAY.  
PRE-PAYMENT IS REQUIRED. Orders can be turned into the main office or directly to Mr. Nowinski. 
 

Student Staff Name: ____________________________________________________ 
 

Birthday:________________ Teacher @ 2pm:_______________________________ 
 

Special Message:__________________________________________________________________  
 
_________________________________________________________________________________ 
These are the packages to choose from: 
 

STANDARD:_____ ($5) Happy Birthday balloon on party stick decorated with ribbon, card, and a round lollipop  

______Green & White Pom-Pom ($2)        ______Smencil (50¢)                                    _____ Birthday Tiara or Hat ($2)  
______Extra Round Lollipop ($.50)                      ______Chocolate Rose ($1)               ______Beads ($1.00 for 3 beads) 

______Beads ($1.00 for 3 beads) 
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Eagles Athletic Events 

2/3-HS Girls Basketball home vs. Tigerton, JV 6:00 

pm, Varsity 7:30 pm,  

-MS Girls Basketball home vs. Rosholt, 5:00 pm 

-MS Wrestling @ Omro, 4:15 pm 

2/4-HS Boys Basketball home vs. Weyauwega-

Fremont, JV 6:00 pm, Varsity 7:30 pm.  

2/6-MS Girls Basketball home vs. Tri-County, 5:00 pm 

      -HS Girls Basketball @ Pittsville, Varsity 6:30 pm 

-HS Wrestling @ Pacelli, vs. Wittenberg-

Birnamwood, 7:00 pm 

2/7-HS Boys Basketball home vs. Pittsville, JV 6:00 

pm, Varsity 7:15 pm.  

2/8-HS Wrestling Conference Tournament home, 9:30 

am 

-HS Boys Basketball @ Barneveld, 1:00 pm 

2/10-MS Girls Basketball @  Pittsville, 5:00 pm 

-MS Wrestling Invite @ Necedah, 5:30 pm 

-HS Girls Basketball @ Wild Rose, Varsity 7:00 

pm 

2/11-MS Girls Basketball home vs. Pacelli, 5:00 pm 

-HS Girls Basketball home vs. Tri-County, JV 

6:00 pm 

2/13-HS Boys Basketball @ Gresham, 6:00 pm, 

Varsity 7:30 pm.  

2/14-HS Girls Basketball home vs.  Gresham, Varsity 

7:30 pm.  

2/17-MS Girls Basketball @ Wild Rose, 5:30 pm 

      -HS Girls Basketball home vs. Wild Rose, Varsity 

7:00 pm 

2/18-MS Girls Basketball @ Westfield, 4:30 pm 

2/20-HS Girls Basketball @ Pacelli, Varsity 7:00 pm 

2/21-HS Boys Basketball home vs. Wild Rose, JV 6:00 

pm, Varsity 7:15 pm 

2/22– HS Wrestling Sectional @ Shawano, 10:30 am 

2/25-HS Girls Regional, TBD 

2/27-HS Boys Basketball @ Pacelli, JV 6:00 pm, 

Varsity 7:15 pm 

Back (L to R):  

Brianna Rennie, 

Carlee Lamb,  

Mikala Seymour, 

Riley Stiles,  

Raegen Omernik 

Front (L to R):  

Chloee Dernbach, 

Claire Turzinski, 

Makayla Perzinski, 

Melissa Perzinski, 

Paige Turzinski, 

2019-2020 

Almond-Bancroft Winter Apparel 2019-2020 
 
Purchase your items online: 
1. Go to  www.madacustom.com  
2. Click on “online apparel order form” 
3. Pick your organization: Almond-Bancroft Eagles 
4. Choose your items and add them to your cart 
5. Securely check out with your credit card 
 
You can also visit the Almond-Bancroft School website and click 
on the image below to ORDER your winter apparel. The sale ends 

on Sunday, February 2, 2020 
Orders will be ready for pick up at the school approximately two weeks 
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Team photos courtesy of Memorable Times Photography. Thank you, Bree Kotolski! 

Back (L to R): 

Coach Bunders,  

Elijah Applebee,  

Preston Knutson,  

Ben Colombe,  

Austin Zinda,  

Xander Miner 

Front (L to R):  

Brandon Beltran,  

Connor Brewer,  

Tyler Huntington,  

Dalton Omernick,  

Miguel Vega,  

Back (L to R):  

Coach Lamb, 

Matthew Lukas,  

Edward Pena, 

Cauy Huntington, 

Daniel Baumgartner, 

Coach Bunders 

Front (L to R):  

Jackson Beggs, 

Alex Burns, 

Elijah Kollock, 

Gage Meddaugh, 

Dylan Omernick, 
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Disc Golf Course Update 

 
Spring will be here shortly, and that means work on the disc golf course will continue. Since last summer until now, Randy 

Schukar and his crew put in countless hours planning and marking the course layout. Stuczynski Excavation and Paradise 

Trucking installed a parking lot on 3rd Avenue in Almond, and Koerner Forest Products will soon carve out the fairways to 

clear the way for 20 tee pads and 20 baskets. Currently, we have 10 basket sponsors and we are in need of 10 more so that 

this disc golf course can be one of the greatest destinations to learn and play disc golf in Central Wisconsin.  

 

The cost to become a basket sponsor is $500. All proceeds from your donation help establish a legacy. Your name will be 

displayed near the basket, and you will join a team of current basket sponsors who believe this project will make a positive 

impact on the community. The current basket donors are… 

 Bancroft Lions Club 

 Almond Lions Club 

 Almond Snow Eagles 

 Wisconsin Disc Sports Association 

 Stevens Point Area Disc Association 

 Keith Glodowski in memory of Frank and Geri Glodowski 

 Stevens Point Junior Women’s Club 

 FFA Grants for Growing 

 Senior Class of 2019 

 The family of Harland and Janice Newby dedicated to Harland and Janice. 

 

If you are able to become a basket sponsor, please contact Tom Collins at 715-366-2941 Ext. 412 

or via email at tcollins@abschools.k12.wi.us. Your donation goes to a good cause! 

Dear friends of the Almond-Bancroft Community, 
 

We are so excited to report that, with our Community's help, we had a very successful first annual Post Prom at Almond-

Bancroft High School last May. We were blown away by our small town's generosity...and the students were so thankful! 

Each and every student who was in attendance won at least one prize. We were able to provide giant inflatables, pool 

tables and video games, a photo booth, video-gaming tournament, and lots of delicious food and incredible prizes! As we 

know, teen alcohol-related incidences and driving while intoxicated fatalities increase dramatically on Prom Night. With 

your help, we were able to provide a safe and fun evening for our students and make it a Prom Night to remember! 

 

It's that time of year once again and this year's Junior Class parents are already off to a good start planning the 2nd annual 

AB Post Prom lockin. We are asking for the community's help in pulling off another spectacular event for the students 

after Prom, which is scheduled for May 2, 2020. As you know, this will be a costly evening and it will take a village to 

provide this fun activity for our students. With your support, we hope to raise enough funds to make this another evening 

that they'll be raving about for years to come! 
 

If you feel led to donate to the Post Prom Committee's fund, please make checks payable to AB Post Prom and remit them 

to: 
 

Almond-Bancroft School 

ATTN: Candace Beggs 

1336 Elm Street 

Almond, WI 54909 

 

If you'd prefer to donate items for Post Prom, please call Candace Beggs at 608-931-3034 or email her at 

cbeggs@abschools.k12.wi.us to arrange for pickup or delivery date/time. Our hope is to receive monetary and prize 

donations by Sunday March 1, 2020. 
 

Thank you in advance for your support and helping to make a difference in our school and community! 

 

mailto:tcollins@abschools.k12.wi.us


 13 

   

 

 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

3 
Breakfast Pizza 

4 
Oatmeal 
Whole Grain Toast   

5 
Pop Tart 
Yogurt 

6 
Cereal 
Muffin 

7 
Bagel 
Yogurt 

10 
Pancake Wrapped 
Sausage on Stick 

11 

French Toast Sticks 

12 

Cereal 
Muffin 

13 
Breakfast Pizza 

14 
Cinnamon Roll 
Yogurt 

17 
Pop Tart 
Yogurt 

18 
Scrambled Eggs 
Whole Grain Toast  

19 
Oatmeal 
Whole Grain Toast   

20 
Cereal 
Muffin 

21 
Cinnamon Roll 
Yogurt 

24 
Frudel 
Yogurt 

25 
Breakfast Pizza 

26 
Cereal 
Muffin 

27 
Breakfast Bar 

28 
Bagel 
Yogurt 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 
3 
Taco 
Soft or Hard Shell 
Corn 
Apple Slices 

4 
Sub Sandwich 
Sun Chips 
Applesauce 

5 
Chicken Gravy 
Mashed Potatoes 
Whole Grain Bread 
Carrots 
Mandarin Oranges 

6 
Salisbury Steak 
Buttered Noodles 
Green Beans 
Peaches 

7 
Pizza 
Salad Bar  
Pears 

10 
Corn Dogs 
Ravioli  
Broccoli 
Mixed Fruit 

11 

Teriyaki Chicken 
Rice 
Salad Bar 
Pineapple 

12 

Hamburger Gravy 
Mashed Potatoes 
Whole Grain Bread 
Green Beans 
Peaches 

13 
Pancakes 
Sausage 
Hashbrowns 
Applesauce 

14 
Cheeseburger Hotdish 
Peas 
Pears 

17 
Beefy Nachos 
Corn 
Mandarin Oranges 

18 
Chicken Patty on Bun 
French Fries 
Baked Beans 
Applesauce 

19 
Hot Dog on Bun 
Tater Barrels 
Carrots 
Pears 

20 
Country Pork Chop 
Mashed Potatoes 
Califlower 
Peaches 

21 
Cheese Fries 
Salad Bar 
Pineapple 

24 
Chicken Nuggets 
French Fries 
Baked Beans 
Strawberries 
 

25 
Chicken Fajita 
Carrots 
Applesauce 

26 
Pizza Dippers 
Salad Bar 
Mixed Fruit 

27 
Hanburger on Bun 
Wedges 
Green Beans 
Pineapple 

28 
Cheese Quesadilla 
Corn 
Peaches 

Almond-Bancroft Menus:  February 2020 

     

     

     

     

     

     

 

Lunch Menu 

Breakfast Menu 

Breakfast Prices:  
Reduced:  No Charge 
4K (M-W):  8 days @ $1.60=$12.80  
4K (T-Th):  8 days @ $1.60=$12.80  
K-12

th
 Grade:  20 days @ $1.60 = $32.00 

 

4K-5TH Grade Morning Milk Price: 
($0.35 a day) 

4K-5 Reduced:  No Charge 
4K (M-W):  $2.80 
4K (T-Th):  $2.80 
K-5th Grade:  $7.00 

 

Juice and milk served 

daily with breakfast. 

Daily 

Lunch Prices: 
Reduced 4K (M-W):  8 days @ $0.40= $3.20 
Reduced 4K (T-Th):  8 days @ $0.40= $3.20 
Reduced K-12:  20 days @ $0.40 = $8.00 
4K (M-W):  8 days @ $2.35= $18.80 
4K (T-Th):  8 days @ $2.35= $18.80 
K-5

th
 Grade:  20 days @ $2.35 = $47.00 

6
th

 – 12
th

 Grade:  20 days @ $2.60 = $52.00 
 

Juice Choices: 

 Apple Cherry 

 Apple 

 Grape 

 Orange 
 

Milk Choices: 

 Skim 

 1% White 

 F/F Chocolate 
 

 This institution is an equal opportunity provider. 

  
 Fresh fruit may be served as an 

additional option with lunch. 

 

Milk served daily 

with lunch. 
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Official Ballot 
Almond-Bancroft Public Schools 

Nonpartisan Office 

April 7, 2020 
 
Notice to Voters:  If you are voting on Election Day, your ballot must be initialed by two election 
inspectors.  If you are voting absentee, your ballot must be initialed by the municipal clerk or deputy 
clerk.  Your ballot may not be counted without initials.  (See back of ballot for initials.) 
 
Instructions to Voters 
If you make a mistake on your ballot or have a question, ask an election inspector for help.  
(Absentee Voters: Contact your municipal clerk.) 
 
To vote for a name on the ballot, make an “X” or other mark in the square next to the name, like this:  
To vote for a name that is not on the ballot, write the name on the line marked “write-in.” 
 

School Board Member At Large  School Board Member from At Large 
Vote for 1 Vote for 1 

     Keith J. Dernbach      Eugene Fosmire 

write-in:_______________________________ write-in: _______________________________ 

School Board Member from Towns of 
Belmont, Rose, and Oasis 

 

Vote for 1  

write-in: ______________________________  

 

The opportunity is available to run as a registered write in candidate for the open Almond-Bancroft 
School Board Member seat for the Towns of Belmont, Rose, and Oasis. 
  
To be a registered write-in candidate for an election, you must file a Campaign Registration Statement with the 
Almond-Bancroft Public Schools clerk by 12:00 p.m. (noon), April 3, 2020, the Friday before the election.  The  
Campaign Registration Statement can be filed in the Almond-Bancroft Public Schools District Office, 1336 Elm 
Street, Almond, WI. 

Visit the Wisconsin Ethics Commission website to download a PDF version of the Campaign Registration 
Statement and return to the filing officer. Direct link to form on the Ethics Commission website: https://
ethics.wi.gov/Resources/CF-1_Registration_Statement.pdf . Or obtain a hard copy of the Campaign 
Registration Statement in the Almond-Bancroft Public Schools District Office, 1336 Elm Street Almond, WI. 

https://elections.wi.gov/node/4315
https://elections.wi.gov/node/4315
https://ethics.wi.gov/
https://ethics.wi.gov/Resources/CF-1_Registration_Statement.pdf
https://ethics.wi.gov/Resources/CF-1_Registration_Statement.pdf

